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Dear colleagues

Today the anticorruption day is celebrated in all countries
of the world. It is difficult to point a country  where the
corruption is absent , but we the representatives of civic
public and all the others  who consider themselves the
member of united team should struggle against that
defect, it undermines the very foundations of the state
and becomes  the star of evil and illegality.

We the advocates should avoid entering the corruption
risks. The Chamber of  Advocates declared a war  against
the advocates connected with corruption cases. Our
activities should be consistent and the victory will guide
us.
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